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Happy Easter 

Every week when I sit down to write this newsletter it always surprises me what, as a school, we 

manage to cram into one week, especially when so many have been short ones recently! It’s hard to 

believe we are at the end of another term. I would like to thank you all for your continued support 

and wish you all a healthy and Happy Easter. 

 

Open The Book Assembly 

On Monday we welcomed a small group of 

volunteers with the local vicar Rev. Chris 

Martin into our assembly. With a couple of 

pupils they acted out the story of The Last 

Supper for the children. This will hopefully be 

the first of a number of regular assemblies 

involving people from our local community. 

 

 

Things to remember:  

Report Comment Slips 

Please can parents and children remember to write a comment on their report slip and return it to 

school. It takes a lot of teacher time and effort to write reports and it is great to get a little 

feedback.  

New School Dinner Menu 

There is a new menu for next term.  Ordering continues to be in advance but if your child fancies 

trying something different or would like an alternative just let the office know. Meals have to be 

ordered by 9.30a.m. so any changes after that time cannot be accommodated unfortunately. The 

pasta will be served separately to the accompanying sauce to help maintain flavour and freshness.  

 



Troy Story 

Well done to all those who sung and acted their hearts out in our drama 

production this year. The dress rehearsal in front of the school and 

many of the ‘Over 60s club ’went so well On Tuesday afternoon it put 

the adults into panic, but, true to form, the children came up trumps 

and with each show the performance improved.  

Thank to those children who helped behind the scenes with making 

props. The biggest thanks must go to Miss Clarke and Miss Norton for 

spending many hours both during and after school in the past few 

months putting the whole thing together and choreographing the 

children’s performance. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for your support, more 

photos will be available after Easter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



World Music Workshop 

Wednesday afternoon saw three talented 

musicians arrive in school. The workshop started 

with activities to help warm up the children’s 

voices.  

 

The children were then taken around the world 

- Ghana, Israel, Brazil and India composing and 

participating in a selection of songs.  

 

 

Instrumental accompaniment included an 

African guitar and harp along with a        

hand-made xylophone which originated in 

West Africa.  

 

 

 

The children also sang and improvised in 

several different languages, Portuguese, 

English, Hebrew and others. Throughout 

the workshop children learned about 

rhythm, melodies and feeling the music.  

 

A good time was had by all. 



Things to See and Do: 



 



 

    

 

 

 

Monday 16th April    First day of summer term 

Monday 14th May     Key Stage SATs week 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June     Half-term 

Monday 4th June     Non-Pupil Day 

Tuesday 5th June    First day of half-term 

Friday 8th June      Sports Day 

Monday 11th June    Phonics Screening Week (Year 1) 

 

Term dates for pupils: 

SUMMER TERM 2018   16th April to 26th July 2018 

May Day holiday – 7th May 2018 

Half term – 28th May to 4th June 2018 

   Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only):  2nd July  

 

Term dates for pupils - 2018/19: 

AUTUMN TERM 2018   5th September to 21st December 2018 

        Half term – 22nd to 26th October 2018 

 

SPRING TERM 2019    8th January to 5th April 2019     
        Half term – 18th to 22nd February 2019 

            

SUMMER TERM 2019   23rd April to 23rd July 2019 

 May Day holiday – 6th May 2019 

 Half term – 27th May to 31st May 2019 

 

Non-pupil days (i.e. staff only):  3rd & 4th September, 7th December, 7th January, 3rd June  

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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